July 14, 2017

VIA EMAIL: whaney@sanmanuel-nsn.gov
AND FIRST-CLASS MAIL

Will Haney, Esq.

San Manuel Band of Mission Indians
26569 Community Center Drive
Highland, CA 92346

Re: Amended Tribal Gaming Ordinance of the San Manuel Band of Mission Indians
Dear Mr. Haney:

This letter responds to your request on behalf of the San Manuel Band of Mission Indians
for the National Indian Gaming Commission to review and approve the Band’s amended gaming
ordinance.

The amended gaming ordinance was adopted on April 11, 2017, by Resolution No. 2017-
005 of the General Council of the San Manuel Band of Mission Indians (Approval of Amendment
to San Manuel Gaming Act of 1989). Since the January 15, 2016 ordinance amendment approval,
the Band has amended its ordinance to ensure compliance with the terms of the Tribal-State
Compact between the State of California and San Manuel Band of Mission Indians, effective
April 10, 2017,

Thank you for submitting the amended gaming ordinance for review and approval. As it
is consistent with the requirements of the Indian Gaming Regulatory Acl and the NIGC's
regulations, the amended gaming ordinance is approved. If you have any questions, please feel
free to contact Armando Acosta, Senior Attorney, at 202-632-7003.

Sincerely,

nodev Q. Chaudhuri
hairman
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